GREEN OAKS GOLF COURSE NEWSLETTER



July 25,2022

Columbus, MS (662) 328-3879 greenoaksgc1@gmail.com

Hello members,

The big question, when is the front not going to open? Your answer is providing everything goes as scheduled August 5, 2022. Mark your calendar for the big step for Green Oaks. That afternoon I will be selling hamburgers and hot dogs with proceeds going toward purchasing, new flags and hopefully new poles for the greens. Please come out and support this much needed project.

In our last meeting the board decided to post a current delinquent list, if needed for any members who are delinquent on their account. After 45 days a letter will be mailed out to delinquent members, and after 60 days ALL privileges will be suspended until your account has been paid up to date.

If you are currently using a credit card to pay your account or any other charges, be aware that now a credit card fee is added to your charges. You might want to think about bringing cash or a check from now on if you have a problem with the fee.

Congratulations to all to winners and a special thank you to all who participated in the Glow Ball Tournament. All successful tournaments help Green Oaks continue to make necessary purchases and improvements for the course. The Tournament Committee did a great job and put in a long day working and participating in the tournament. The Tournament Committee can be a thankless job, so if you see one of the committee members take the time to tell them thank you. Please keep your comments positive, these members are volunteers and choose to spend their free time to help Green Oaks grow. The Tournament Committee could use some extra volunteers to help. If you are interested, please contact Chad Hollaway, President of the Tournament Committee. Thank you in advance.

We are in the process of making our sand traps playable. They have been weeded, sprayed and new sand has been added. The bunker on the left side of #13 and right side of #16 will become grass bunkers. The sand traps are a lot of extra work for our ground grew, so please be kind enough to take the time to rake and repair any damages you might have caused by playing out of them or walking through them.

Welcome our latest new members: Nathan Fast, Robbie Jacobs and Doug McConaha. Weclome Mike Purvis, who will replace Billy Jenkins on the Board of Directors. Billy, thank you for your time served and all your volunteer work.

Don't forget to come out August 5th and help us celebrate. Stay HYDRATED and remember always be humble and kind.

Sincerely,

Vickey Evans

Vickey Evans Club President

J